
Please join us for our 
Christingle Service on 
Tuesday 2.45pm at St 
Mary's Church, 
Burlescombe 

Mrs Atkins would like to share the following wonderful news… 

             

         Freya Elodie Atkins arrived safely on Thursday evening, weighing 5lb 
12oz. She was earlier than expected but she's doing really well and we're all 
back at home with her big sisters now. 

 Reminders, School information and news from the PTFAs

There is a new way to order your child’s school uniform 
now locally. Oakridge Clothing in Burlescombe are now 
supplying Webber’s and Burlescombe uniform. For all the 
details and how to order, please visit 
Https://www.oakridgeclothing.co.uk/shop/School-Uniform-c165
091574/

Webber’s and Burlescombe websites are now LIVE! You can now view our 
school calendar of upcoming events & previous weeks newsletters 
amongst many other things! 

https://burlescombe.devon.sch.uk/

https://webbers.devon.sch.uk/ 

https://burlescombe.devon.sch.uk/
https://webbers.devon.sch.uk/






We are delighted to announce that Webber's 
and Burlescombe PTFA’s are now both part 
of the ASDA Cashpot scheme.

Please download the app, Search for 
Webbers or Burlescombe in the Cashpot 
tab, add the school and then scan when 
shopping in store or link to your online 
shopping account!




